
 
August 26, 2021 
 
 
Leader Durkin, 
 
I appreciate that as the leader of Illinois House Republicans, you support the real and tangible 
results of students wearing masks in schools. As you know, we have offered surgical masks to 
schools throughout the state over the course of the pandemic. I appreciate your request to 
additionally furnish KN95 masks to schools; my administration will immediately reach out to 
superintendents to inform them that KN95 masks are available at their request through our 
normal PPE distribution channels.  
 
I will continue to do everything within my authority as governor to keep the people of our 
state safe, and as I have said many times, in addition to those necessary steps that doctors 
have recommended, I welcome any further ideas from you or members of your caucus.  
 
I encourage you and members of your caucus to continue to bring ideas forward, and to 
propose legislation that would help save lives, end this pandemic and pass in the General 
Assembly.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 


